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I’m an Licensed Professional Counselor of 10 years. I strongly support HB2458 

banning conversion therapy. Conversion therapy is incredibly harmful and 

traumatizing to people who have had to go through it. Suicide rates are much higher 

in LGBTQ individuals who are not supported by those they love.  


